Our Ministry

Teaching and Preaching Missions Conferences and Revivals

0

Stirring Churches for Missions



Recruiting and Assisting Missionaries Around the World

Contact Information

dhamby@mwbm.org

Sending Church

Old Suwanee Baptist Church Pastor Tim Campbell 4118 Old Suwanee Road Buford, GA 30518 770.945.5451

Support Address



PO Box 519 Braselton, GA 30517 706.654.2818 www.mwbm.org

Dr. and Mrs. Hamby have been with Macedonia World Baptist Missions since 1975, serving in Ivory Coast, West Africa as church planters and now as the assistant director and the executive sercretary.

March 2022

Dear Pastor, Churches, and Friends:

We are so thankful for the Lord's blessings on our lives and the opportunity to serve Him. What a joy and privilege that we have as His children to share the Gospel around the world!

Spring is around the corner, and it always reminds us that the winter is behind us, and there is new life. May the Lord help us this year to see fruit for His glory. I am reminded that Philippians 4:17 says, "Not because I desire a gift: but I desire fruit that may abound to your account." As co-labourers together, you have a part of souls that are saved, churches established, hearts encouraged, and God's blessings on our ministry.

We have had a busy start to the new year. We have finished with all the necessary tax work and have sent the 1099's to the missionaries. It was a very busy time, and we are glad it is behind us for another year.

Travels

Since we last wrote, we have been in meetings in Georgia and South Carolina. We will be in Virginia, North Carolina, and Alabama during the next two months. We ask that you pray with us for traveling mercies and for needs to be met with the rise of gas prices and cost of food. This affects all of our missionaries as we are on the road so much of the time.

Home Office News

Brother Dick Frost, missionary with Macedonia since 1976 passed away in February. He was a great soldier for the Lord and meant so much to the Macedonia family. We remember when he visited us in Africa in 1980. It was such an encouragement to us. He will be greatly missed!

We have two departure interviews scheduled in the coming weeks. Getting to the field after the long road of deputation is a long awaited time for these families. This is always an exciting time as the missionary moves into a new phase of their lives to the place where God has called them.

June 20-23 is our Missionary Orientation at Macedonia. We are making plans for the sessions and looking forward to a great time and help for our missionaries. There will be classes and preaching that week and of course good food! That is a must when Baptist come together! We are in need of volunteers to help taking care of the missionary children and nursery. If you live near the Braselton, Georgia area and would like to give some time, please contact us.

We want you to know that we appreciate your financial support and prayers as we continue to work for the Lord. We cannot do what we do without your help. We pray that the Lord will bless you as you labor for Him in your communities and as you give so that others may go.

In His Service.

Dean and Karen Hamby